July 14, 2006

John Doe

Torrance Business

Main St

Torrance, CA 9050X

Dear Business Owner or Manager:

Storm water pollution poses a serious problem to our rivers and ocean.  Runoff carries improperly disposed waste into the storm drain system, ultimately contaminating the ocean.  Storm water inspectors consider restaurants to be high priority sites because of the large amount of waste that they handle.  While some restaurants remain out of compliance, many others have consistently passed these inspections each year.  The City of Torrance and the Santa Monica Bay Restoration Commission (SMBRC) would like to take this opportunity to recognize those restaurants that have taken the extra effort to be environmentally friendly and safe.

The City of Torrance and the SMBRC are pleased to announce the launch of the Clean Bay Certification Program.  This program aims to recognize restaurants that are doing their part to prevent pollution from entering the storm drain system and in turn protecting the water quality at our beaches.  

Restaurants that pass the storm water inspection with a 100% score each year, per the attached checklist, are immediately eligible for participation.  The program includes the following benefits:

· Free membership

· Window display recognizing establishment’s certification  

· Recognition of restaurant by the City

· Recognition of restaurant in the Daily Breeze

· Recognition of restaurant by the Chamber of Commerce

· Recognition from the SMBRC

· Recognition of restaurant through the California Restaurants Association’s national newsletter and monthly meetings

For more information about getting certified, please call the Torrance Economic Development Office at (310) 618-5807.

Sincerely,
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Frank Scotto

Mayor, City of Torrance



Clean Bay Restaurant Certification Program Procedure

A City of Torrance Storm Water Inspector will conduct an inspection at your facility. If there are no violations found during the time of inspection the facility will become certified. If there are violations found during the inspection, they all must be corrected. Once all violations are corrected you may contact Loriana Hornik, the City of Torrance Storm water inspector, at 310-781-7644 to schedule a follow up inspection.

One your facility is Certified, your membership and window display will be delivered by City of Torrance personnel.

You may view your facilities certification on the Santa Monica Bay’s website at 

http://santamonicabay.org/smbay/ProgramsProjects/PollutionPreventionProjects/RestaurantCertification/tabid/135/Default.aspx
